REIMBURSEMENT
DEADLINE

JULY 31, 2020

The Extracurricular Reimbursement Program for the 2019-2020 school
year will be ending on July 31, 2020. A complete application and original
receipts for your child's extracurricular activities for this school year
will need to be postmarked or submitted to the Education Department
by 5:00 PM on July 31, 2020. Applications are available on the Tribe's
website (www.pci-nsn.gov).

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic we ask that you refrain from coming
inside the building! Please mail or use the drop box that is located at the
PGCC to submit your application and orginal receipts. When using the
drop box please make sure your information is in a sealed envelope.
When mailing your information it must be postmarked by July 31.

The Extracurricular Reimbursement Program for the 2020-2021 school
year will be starting August 1, 2020. Remaining funds from 2019-2020
will not roll over. We will only take receipts for the 2020-2021 program
that have a paid date of August 1, 2020 or after. Applications for the
new program will be available August 1st.
Applications & original receipts can be submitted to Shelly Chavira via the following:

Mail: 5811 Jack Springs Road, Atmore, AL 36502
Drop Box Location: PCCC, 517 Martin Road, Atmore, AL 36502

For more information contact Shelly at
schavira@pci-nsn.qgov or (251) 368-9136 ext. 2244.




